Denton Quilt Guild General Meeting May 2024

Claudia Kopel called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm
Ninety-one members and seven guests were present.
Tammy Epler was introduced as the new librarian.

Tonya Littman reported that the directory would be emailed out to members tomorrow. An
updated directory will be included in monthly newsletters.

Sher Harnish read a thank you note from Women to Women for the donated baby quilts.
The Guild Initiative block project has completed 4 quilts. Blocks for 4 more quilts have been
donated. Directions are on the website.

The Guild Challenge was introduced. It is a butterfly mini quilt. Instructions are on line. At the
September meeting, completed 15 inch square mini quilts will be collected for display at the
Arts and Jazz Festival. Members are encouraged to be creative with this project. Modifying the
pattern is fine.

Ruth Lloyd informed members of upcoming workshops. She asks that anyone signing up for a
workshop online also sends her a text to ensure that everyone receives information prior to the
class.

Sarah Schermerhorn reviewed the Storybook Quilts program.

Prissy Roberson showed several items donated for the Alternative Gift Fair. There will be a Sew
Day in August at Boxcar to work on fair items.

Debbie Repp reported that the next Day Retreat is August 15-17 and the next overnight retreat
is in November.

Nonie Phillips reviewed programs for the rest of 2024 and introduced this month’s speaker.
Program—- Tammy Silvers presented “Interrogating Your Quilt”.

Claudia asked for a volunteer to take over the Raffle Quilt chair position.

She also invited members to join the bee that reads books and makes related blocks. Contact
her for information.

Show and Tell

Raffle Quilt was won by Susan Mankus
Door Prize drawings



